Pacificon This Weekend!

After being cancelled last year due to the Covid-19 Pandemic,
Pacificon returns this weekend October 15-17

It will be held at the;
San Ramon Marriott
2600 Bishop Dr.

San Ramon, Ca 94583

Covid Mandates and Protocols will have to be followed check
with the following Link below for all of the latest Pacificon
information.https://sites.google.com/mdarc.org/pacificon2021-n
ew
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